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turned off during camp hours.  We strongly 

discourage campers from bringing these items to 

camp. For their safety, tennis shoes are to be 

worn by campers during activities conducted 

outside of the pool area.  APS Aquatics and the 

site staff are not responsible for lost/stolen 

items.  

  


